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You are cordially invited to GOSA’s Annual Meeting  
and  

Slide Show Presentation 
 

The Wildlife in Your House: Chimney Swifts 
by 

Margaret Rubega 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Associate Professor in the Department of Ecology and Evolutionary Biology,  University of Connecticut  

Connecticut State Ornithologist 

 

      

Margaret attended Robert E. Fitch High School in Groton. She spent many hours at Bluff Point State Park 

when the adults thought she was elsewhere. She received a BS in biology from Southern Connecticut State 

University and a PhD from the University of California, Irvine. She studies structure, function, and mechanics 

in birds, especially in the matter of how and what they eat, and in the context of degrading habitats. Recent 

projects have focused on hummingbirds, monk parakeets, and chimney swifts in Connecticut. 

 

Thursday, October 4, at 7:00 p.m. 
 

Latham Chester Store, 108 Main Street, Noank, CT  
 

Refreshments and conversation will follow 
 

THE MEETING IS OPEN TO THE PUBLIC 

 ALL ARE WELCOME! 
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GOSA News will support the mission and purpose of the Groton Open Space Association by publishing  
electronic newsletters that will inform the public of past, present and future GOSA activities and threats 
to the health of open space. GOSA News will also serve as a link to the GOSA website http://gosaonline.org/ 
for additional information and as a link to other key sites. Our mission is to inform and inspire the public 
to become actively involved. We welcome letters to the editor. Letters should be sent with the writer’s 
name, address and daytime phone number via e-mail to: gosamail@gmail.com. 

GOSA Mission and Purpose 

To work to promote conservation, environmental preservation, open space and recreational areas in 
Southeastern Connecticut. 

To educate the public about the value of open space, conservation and environmental preservation.  

To enlist public support and funding to promote, acquire or maintain open space for public use, alone   
or in cooperation with local, state or federal agencies, or with other nonprofit organizations. GOSA is a   
nonprofit tax exempt organization under IRS Section 501(c)(3). 

GOSA News Staff 

Editor: Eugenia Villagra 

Associate Editors: Lillian Kezerian, Patty Oat, Elizabeth 
 Raisbeck 

Layout: Eugenia Villagra 

Layout Designers: Eugenia Villagra, Rusty Warner 

Contributors: Syma Ebbin, Joan Smith, Sue Sutherland and    
 Sidney Van Zandt 

GOSA News Contact Information: gosamail@gmail.com 

Membership   

To join, send a check to GOSA and in-
clude your name, address and e-mail. 

Annual dues are $10 per year.  

Groton Open Space Association, Inc. 
PO Box 9187 

Groton, CT 06340-9187 

E-mail: gosamail@gmail.com 


